
 
Dear Sirs and Madams,  
 
I am emailing you to urge you to vote no on SB 3063, removing the ability for NON Medical exemptions 
for vaccines. Where there is any risk, there must be a choice. I am not okay with my right as a parent to 
decide what goes in to my child’s body being decided by the government as a 1 size fits all solution. 
Informed consent is necessary. I have 3 children, 2 are fully vaccinated and our youngest is not. He has a 
gene mutation that studies have shown can increase his likelihood of having a severe adverse reaction 
to certain vaccinations. While I believe vaccinations can be helpful in minimizing the spread of 
preventable diseases, I also believe that they can be harmful, and it is unfair to force parents to go 
against their own judgement. I cannot homeschool my son. We are a one income household and we rely 
on, and are active in our district schools. Please vote NO on this measure, please!  
 
 
Miranda Tankersley  
 


